
Minutes of Meeting 

CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

Date: April 26, 1966 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Lyons, Hoy, Purdin, Butler 

Samples of chain-link galvanized fence with aluminum slats 
were shown. This type fence, in dark green and a minimum of 
six feet high was recommended for the west boundary of the 
Centerville Commercial Park where it borders residential property. 

R. Miller, representing Centerville Commercial Park, presented 
engineering and construction drawing for Westpark Road. l'hese 
were Tabled until the Village Engineer could review them. 

Record plan and construction drawing were presented for 
Village South - Section 7A. These had been reviewed by the 
Village Engineer who reported they were all in order and recommended 
bond be set at $6500. Butler moved, Purdin seconded and it was 
unanimously carried that it be recommended to Council that these 
be approved. 

A preliminary and tentative lay-out for future sections of 
Pleasant Hill was presented. The commission suggested that some 
alternate street locations be considered to avoid long dead end 
streets and give better east-west connections through the plat. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mann Butler, Secretary 


